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Craig, Sondra

From: Morgan Farmer <morgan.farmer@parkbank.bank>
Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 11:44 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Resolution for security in public parks . . . I support it in the strongest way possible.

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
To La Crosse's City Council Members -  
 
There's a resolution (#25-0723) to hire security for downtown public spaces on the agenda at tomorrow's City 
Council meeting.  The resolution would provide private security in La Crosse's public parks and parking garages 
on the weekend through the end of 2025. 
 
Park Bank shares a city block with Burns Park.  We call the Police Department several times a week about drug 
activity, nudity, physical and verbal confrontations, litter, trash, theft, vandalism, public urination and 
defecation, belligerent behavior, and loitering both in the park and around our bank building. 
 
I support the resolution in the strongest way possible given our first-hand experience in how effective security is 
in triaging these problems without stretching the Police Department even thinner than they already are. 
 
Our customers and Staff don't feel safe.  Hiring weekend security is a good first step.  I realize it’s not offered in 
the resolution, but we’d even consider a public-private partnership to get additional weekday security too. 
 
Morgan. 
 
Morgan C. Farmer 
Executive Vice President 
phone 608-793-5510 
morgan.farmer@parkbank.bank 
La Crosse Office 700 State St. La Crosse, WI 54601 
main phone 608-782-BANK (2265) - fax: 608-782-2171 
NMLS: 466018. Bank NMLS: 405996. 
 
Apply online now for a Park Bank Home Loan! 
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Click here for more information about our Kasasa rewards accounts.  
Kasasa is a trademark of Kasasa, Ltd., registered in the U.S.A. 
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NOTE: This is not an encrypted email portal. Do not send private, personal information via this or any non-
encrypted email. To send applications, tax forms, or other personal, private information, login to your internet 
banking and use the MESSAGES option or call your local Park Bank office; Holmen: 608-526-2265, La Crosse 
608-782-2265, Sparta 608-269-2265. 
 
Message by iPad. Typos by Farmer. 


